
  
  
  
  

  Project for the cash basis accounts and separation of accounts
directives for the year 2013 

  July 28, 2013  

The Jordan Securities Commission (JSC) published a Draft Project for the cash basis accounts and
separation of accounts directives for the year 2013, the JSC presents this project for all related
parties including investors, brokerage companies, listed companies, and others, these parties are
welcomed to provide the JSC with any new suggestions to amend these directives, the JSC will
reflect the suggestions which deemed beneficial at the final version of the directives.

To preview the Drafted Project for the cash basis accounts and separation of accounts directives,
please click at the following link to be directed to the press release concerning these directives at the
JSC website:

http://jsc.gov.jo/News/Nws_NewsDetails.aspx?Type=P&lang=1&Site_ID=2&NewsID=576
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